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Lawren Drummond

From: Lynne Mackenzie <lynemack68@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 8 February 2019 11:58 AM
To: Lawren Drummond
Subject: Santai Resort Modification Request

Anthony Witherdin 
Director 
Regional Assessments 
Dear Anthony 
 
As the new owner of Apartment 220 ( lot 53), I have no objection at all to the proposed change of use to 22 units in 
the Santai Resort. 
 
Please note my new postal address is Elsie Lynne MacKenzie PO Box 1355 Kingscliff 2487 NSW. 
 
I received your correspondence only yesterday as it went via my old address in Tasmania PO Box 16 Middleton 
7163.I therefore have not had a chance to look at the actual request and documents on your website and I am 
wondering which are the 22 units? Is mine included, can you tell me? 
 
In any case, I support the proposal in principle and I look forward to hearing the outcome. 
Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
Elsie Lynne  MacKenzie 


